
 

Hornsby Shire Council 
ABN 20 706 996 972  PO Box 37, Hornsby NSW 1630 Phone 02 9847 6666 Email hsc@hornsby.nsw.gov.au 
296 Peats Ferry Rd, Hornsby 2077  Fax 02 9847 6999 Web hornsby.nsw.gov.au 
 

 
 

 NOTICE TO APPLICANTS 
 

Advertising of Development Applications 
Christmas/New Year Holiday Period 2018/2019 

 
Page 1-9 of Hornsby Development Control Plan states: 
 
"Council may extend the minimum exhibition period prescribed in Table 1B.5(a) during the 
Christmas/New Year holiday period. In this regard, the dates between 20 December and 6 January 
inclusive should not be included in the minimum exhibition period." 
 
To satisfy the above requirement, the advertising of development applications will continue, 
however, the period of 20/12/18 to 6/01/19 will not be included in the calculation of the exhibition 
period. 
 
Major Development Applications 
 
The period of 20/12/18 to 6/01/18 will be excluded from the notification period for Category 1 
Development Applications. 
 
• The deadline for development applications to be lodged with Council to ensure that the 

notification period expires prior to the Christmas/New Year holiday period is Friday 
16/11/18. 

 
• Development applications lodged from Monday 20/11/18 to Friday 14/12/18 will be 

advertised in newspapers published in the week beginning 7th January 2019. 
 
 
 
Minor Development Applications 
 
The period of 20/12/18 to 6/01/19 will be excluded from the notification period for Category 2 
Development Applications. 
 
• Development Applications lodged will continue to be advertised to affected property 

owners, however, the period of 20/12/17 to 6/01/18 will not be included in the calculation of 
the exhibition period. 
 

• The deadline for development applications to be lodged with Council to ensure that the 
notification period expires prior to the Christmas/New Year holiday period is Friday 
30/11/18. 
 

 
 


